
 

This week in Year 5 we have been: 

 

 Reading and interpreting line graphs before moving onto drawing line graphs for 

conversion 

 Looking at the key features of descriptive poetry including the use of similes and 

alliteration.  

 Comparing land use in the local area by studying OS maps and digital mapping websites  

 Continuing to enjoy our class text ‘Floodland’.  

 

Next week we shall be:  

 

 Learning how to use descriptive language to engage a reader 

 Planning a descriptive poem inspired by ‘Hurricane’ 

 Beginning to interpret timetables 

 Using skills obtained in statistics to solve word problems 

 

Homework: 

Maths  

The children will have a times table test on Thursday 19th October. They have a note in their 

Reading Record to show which ones they will be tested on.  

 

The children have been given a paper based activity which consolidates their knowledge gained 

in addition and subtraction. This must be completed by Wednesday 18th October.  

 

Spellings  

The children have been set new spellings today to learn for a spelling test on Friday 20th 

October 2017. 

 

Term 1 Book Look: Book Look for this term is being held on Monday 16th October from 

2.30pm. We look forward to seeing you there.  

 

We hope you all have an enjoyable weekend,  

 

Mrs Culver and The Year 5 Teaching Team 


